
Viridiana Sotelo Perez  

 

Each story begins an experience ... with great will !! 
My name is VIRIDIANA SOTELO PEREZ .... I am an 18 year 
old girl. 
I was born on this beautiful Costa de Guerrero, on April 14, 
1999. This is where I grew up and learned from my young age 
new experiences and challenges, such as the fortune to learn 
the English language through my father and later through 
FOUNDATION NIÑOS ADELANTE that is concerned with 
academic training and welfare of their children. 
After high school, I am applying for a scholarship to continue 
and pursue my university studies.at the UNIVERSITY 
SCHOOL OF TEACHING IN ENGLISH at, Benemerita 
Autonomous University of Puebla. My desire and dream is to 
bring to many a choice of learning in another language.  

My parents and eternal friends that drive me to forge accomplishments: 
JOSE TAYDE SOTELO G, is employed as a seller of tourist tours in the Hotel Zone of 
Ixtapa - Zihuatanejo; and in the afternoons he works as a Receptionist at Hotel Zihua- 
Centro. 
My mom DINORAH PEREZ VALDOVINOS is currently a housewife and I have two 
younger brothers; MONICA SOTELO P. currently enrolled - 3rd year of high school and 
SANTIAGO SOTELO PEREZ - 5th year of primary school. 
Thanks to ADMINISTRATIVE COMMITTEE, NIÑOS ADELANTE, to my godfathers 
SR.AND MRS. FORSTER; my gratitude especially for SR. JOSE BUSTOS for being a 
mentor of great aspirations in this house. 



 
Scholarship Thank You Letter - Beatriz 

Lizbeth García Cruz 
  

Hi! First off, i want to thank the foundation NINOS ADELANTE for granting 
me this scholarship. I want to thank them seriously I’m very thankful with 
you all. 
 

I also want to thank Jean Brennan for trusting me and I won't fail you all, 
I promise I will get good grades during the career like how I’ve been doing 
since I started in the foundation. 
 

With this help things are easier for me to cover some of my expenses such 
as rent here in Morelia or some other things that the university requires 
me to buy. 
 

Thank you very much, I really needed this support which also helps my 
parents a lot since it gets hard for them to keep on paying for my younger 
brother's school who is now in second grade of CONALEP and also have to 
pay for his doctor appointments which are located in Mexico City. 
 

Thanks to this scholarship, there will exist no possibility that someday I 
abandon my studies. This helps me and my family a lot. I have no words 
to thank you for everything and being with me throughout my career. 

 

I hope to accomplish my career in law degree in the faculty of law at the University of San Nicolas de 
Hidalgo. Again I thank everyone who belongs to the Fundacion de Niños Adelante and Jean Brennan. From 
my heart thank you so much.   
 

 


